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October 26, 2018. 

Rosehill Reservoir Rehabilitation:  
Work on Saturdays 

 

Contract #: 17ECS-MI-03WA 
Start Date: Saturday November 3, 2018 
End Date:  Saturday December 22, 2018 

*Timeline is weather dependent and subject to change. 
 
The City's contractor will be carrying out rehabilitation work on the Rosehill Reservoir on Saturdays (9 a.m. to 5 

p.m) starting Saturday November 3 to Saturday December 22, 2018. Work on Saturdays will help to facilitate 

the Phase 1 construction schedule and will involve soil removal, removing existing waterproofing membrane 

and installing new waterproofing membrane.  

 

Saturday construction activities include the following impacts (similar to those during the weekdays):  

 Soil removal: small construction vehicles will remove soil from the reservoir roof and create a small 

stockpile within the Main Access Point at Avoca/Rosehill. Trucks will not idle on local roads.  

 Existing Membrane Removal: a high-pressure power-washer system will produce continuous noise  

 New Membrane Installation: a hot applied rubberized waterproofing system will produce smoke and 

odour. This is a standard procedure used to waterproof significant infrastructure.  

 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce the impacts. 

We appreciate your patience. 

 

 

Saturday Work Hours: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Soil Removal: The existing soil on top of the reservoir will be removed and replaced. 
Trucks will access the site at the Main Access Point at Rosehill and Avoca Avenues. 
Trucks will not idle on local roads.  

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us: 

Public Consultation  Kate Kusiak, 416-392-1932, rosehill@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 
416-338-0889  
(7 days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website 
www.toronto.ca/rosehill - email us to register for updates 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time.  Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
 

Sign up to receive this notice by email 

http://www.toronto.ca/rosehill

